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Statement: 

The delegation of Ecuador takes note of the report presented, congratulates and joins the efforts 

made by the Working Group for the integration of statistical and spatial information promoted 

by the MEGA project of UNGGIM of America.  

 

This type of initiative allows collaborative work between institutions, in the case of Ecuador the 

joint work is between the Military Geographical Institute (IGM), the National Institute of 

Statistics and Censuses (INEC) and the National Secretary for Planning Ecuador. This team is 

working on the calculation of indicators 11.7.1 and 11.3.1, SDGs, the strength of this 

methodology is the level of spatial disaggregation, information that will be present through the 

institutional geoportal as a data service. 
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